
 

 

KZN DARD HOSTS A YOUNG FARM WORKERS SUMMIT IN UMSINGA 

 

As we reach the end of the commemoration of Youth Month, KwaZulu-Natal 

Agriculture and Rural Development MEC Themba Mthembu visited the area of 
Nyonyana in uMsinga, Ward 3 to engage with the young farm workers in the 
uMzinyathi District. This Summit allowed the MEC to understand first-hand, the plight 

and some of the challenges that these young workers in the agricultural sector face 
on a daily basis. Here, the young farm workers also got an opportunity to hear about 

some of the possibilities and avenues that the Department has to offer for their 
development to be self-sustaining farmers.  
 

Read more in MEC Mthembu’s speech 
 

 

KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Mr Themba Mthembu accompanied by Endumeni 
Local Municipality Mayor Clrr Thulani Mahaye and Inkosi Majozi arriving at Nyonyana  

Stadium at Umsinga for the Young Farm Workers Summit 



Students of Dilizela High School asking the KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development  
Mr Themba Mthembu, questions pertaining the agricultural sector 

 

KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Mr Themba Mthembu,  
addressing the community of Nyonyana near uMsinga 



 

 

Attendees at the Young Farm Workers Summit 

 


